
 

 

  
 

November 7th, 2024    

 

 

Dear Valued Dealers, 

  

  

Hoping that this message finds you well, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude 
for your continued partnership and support during 2024. This year has tested our network’s 
resilience and made us rediscover our sales, marketing and operational efficiency abilities. 

  

As we look ahead to 2025, we want to inform you that there will be a 1% price increase on 
our products, effective end of day (midnight) Friday December 6, 2024. Recognizing that we 
have a commitment to you and the success of your business, each of our teams have put 
forward their best effort in finding efficiencies to counter the pressures of cost increases 
across our industry. In doing so, we strive to maintain the elevated quality of our products 
and service that you expect from us while navigating the current market conditions. 

  

We appreciate your understanding and support as we implement this change. Updated 
pricing sheets will follow in the coming weeks, and the online ordering system will 
automatically be updated for the December 6th change. 

  

Thank you again for your continued partnership. If you have comments or questions, please 
contact your Solatube Representative. 

https://ezxxfqpab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PZH87dmwUDRl_u7b_wN7bY1s-UT0zkC0_HnJcohVbJkBdIYrLO6EeTcKjzZTIVQDzhysFWWC5pbSfRidZNX0B8qVHpgzH-FHlp2i2Jwiqw7xetq4KGWE6Y9_2l4U1AoRFdB8qP9gLHznuRNY2xarMRfMJas8P41Aefb8akBjnZo=&c=cYxlplud_A6hXv_uIeOnk1GA2fL3uIWfje1K0TyXELlFI_LAp3ZTeA==&ch=9Mki7mzDhgVF1ZAK2537eoLTMcIj1Uh9w6yABai5jRZDyDQFFveQaQ==


  

   

  

  

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Francisco J. Lopez 

President 
  

 

 


